
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Council 

From: Paul Nott 

Date: 7/30/2025 

Department: Light and Power 

 

 

Hello All, 

 

Since our last report the crew has constructed 3 new services, responded to 2 

outages, and completed 4 customer service work orders. We also spent a week 

preparing for the Bear Festival (setting up and taking down).  

 

The crew has also been working on 4th street and line maintenance. 

 

The city is excited to start a new outage notification system (OUTIFI) in August. This 

new system will allow customers to receive updates during outages, an outage map 

and will be more interactive with the crew responding to issues with all of our utility 

departments. 

 

Another reminder is that BPA has a maintenance outage scheduled for our town on 

Saturday August 16th from 00:01 until 08:00. This outage will affect all our customers. 

Our crew will be out taking advantage of the outage to return the fish bridge 

shooflies to normal. 

 

  

If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us… 

 

 

Paul 

 

 

 

 

 

 


